
11 February 2019

Valued client

Good day

ANNUAL FEE INCREASE - 2019

All clients, please read further:
If you are not a client, you do not need to read further.
This is not compulsory reading for all clients.
Only relevant to South African circumstances.
No afrikaans version of this e-mail available.

Our firm has now increased all accounting fees for 2019 generically by 10%, mainly due to labour
related inflationary pressures.

Please contact us, should you require any further advice or assistance.

Regards

Mr Johan de Kock
at
SUN JOMAR ACCOUNTANTS
johandekock@sunjomar.co.za


